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Contact Lindsey_Reimer@baylor.edu to make an addition to the newsletter.
We love alumni updates!



Member Spotlights
Jimmy Kohles
Undergraduate Institution: Biola University
Graduate Assistantship: Student Activities - 
Service Programming
Interesting Fact about yourself: I like zombie 
movies.
Favorite memory from HESA: Cohort Christmas

Jesse Hines
Undergraduate Institution:  Georgetown College
Graduate Assistantship:  New Student Programs
Interesting Fact about yourself:  I’m one of those strange 
people that don’t like PB&J sandwiches... just give me 
peanut butter... don’t mess with the integrity of a simple 
PB sandwich.
Favorite memory from HESA:  So many good memories, 
but my favorite has to be our cohort time at the ropes 
course when Laura showed off her superhuman strength.

Ida Jamshidi
Undergraduate Institution: Baylor University
Graduate Assistantship: Multicultural Affairs
Interesting Fact about yourself: I love cooking/baking 
and have a food blog called Love thy Kitchen (http://love-
thy-kitchen.blogspot.com/).
Favorite memory from HESA:  Bonding with my cohort 
girls over cooking and experiencing Baylor traditions like 
Christmas on 5th Street with them



HESA-GSA is providing information to prospective new students via a HESA 
blog!  HESA students are writing everyday to share their experiences leading 
up to Interview Placement weekend.  Check it out at http://homepages.baylor.
edu/hesa/.  If you would like to share a piece of advice as a Baylor HESA alum, 

please contact Jesse_Hines@baylor.edu. 
***

The 2nd year HESA cohort will be traveling to Philadelphia in March for NASPA 
2011.  Many cohort members will arrive early for TPE in hopes of landing that 
first job.  If you spot any of us, feel free to share some words of wisdom, en-

couragement, or Baylor memories.  Hope to see you there!
***

HESA will be hosting program candidates in February for
Interview Placement.  HESA has received a record number of applicants, and 

we look forward to welcoming potential Bears next month.
***

Jon Abernathy, 2nd year cohort member, married Olivia Sells over
Christmas break. Congrats, Jon and Olivia!

***
Ida Jamshidi, 2nd year cohort member, was recently hired as an

Academic Advisor for the School of Engineering & Computer Science at Baylor.
Join us in congratulating Ida!

HESA GSA News

Baylor News
On January 3, 2011, the Lady Bears basketball team claimed the title of #1 

team in the nation.  The Lady Bears have dominated this season! Read more 
here: http://www.baylorbears.com/sports/w-baskbl/spec-rel/010311aab.html.

***
As Baylor alumni, you have an opportunity to share your ideas for

Baylor’s next strategic plan!  President Starr has been intentional about wel-
coming everyone to the conversation. To learn more, visit
http://www.baylor.edu/strategicplan/index.php?id=77143.


